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AWARD OF TENDER FOR FOOD FISH FARMING AT EAST OF PULAU KETAM 

 

The Singapore Food Agency (SFA) and Singapore Land Authority (SLA) have 

awarded the tender of a State land parcel at the east of Pulau Ketam to Prime 

Aquaculture Pte Ltd today. The island is located off south of Pulau Ubin. 

 

2         The tender was launched based on price-quality consideration on 23 Feb 2022 

and closed on 20 Apr 2022. Prospective tenderers were assessed in accordance with 

their business concept and farming plan, proposed production output, track 

record/experience and financial standing. A total of four tenderers bid for this land 

parcel. Details of the tender can be found in Annex A. 

 

3 The State land parcel can be used for the cultivation of fish larvae, production 

of fish fingerlings and maintaining broodstock for production of eggs. This land tender 

will support the development of the local aquaculture industry with supply of quality-

assured fingerlings. 

 

4 This tender will contribute towards our “30 by 30” goal to build the agri-food 

industry’s capability and capacity to produce 30 percent of our nutritional needs locally 

and sustainably by 2030. 

 

Issued by SFA and SLA 

27 May 2022 
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Annex A 

 

LOCATION  LOT 

NO./MK 

NO.  

PERMITTED 

FARM TYPE  

LAND 

AREA  

(sqm)  

TENANCY 

TERM  

(years)  

SUCCESSFUL 

TENDERER 

TENDERED 

AMOUNT 

(ANNUAL 

RENT – S$) 

Refer to 

location 

plan below 

Lots 

0213P 

(PT) and 

0214T 

(PT) of 

MK 32 

Food fish 

farming  

69,543.7 

sqm 

5+4   Prime 

Aquaculture Pte 

Ltd 

$13,888.00 

For more information, please refer to https://app.sla.gov.sg/spio/preview/SLP20220228112309 
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